
12. PARKING STRATEGY PUBLIC CONSULTATION

The Board considered a report on the proposed public consultation process to be
undertaken as a first stage in the preparation of a city-wide parking strategy.  This
parking strategy is to provide a structured approach to decision making regarding
the control of parking and loading.  A discussion document has been prepared for
distribution to interested parties for comment.

The Board decided that a meeting be held with affected parties including Papanui
businesses to discuss the Council’s parking strategy and provide feedback, as part
of the proposed consultation process.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


